André de Gruy
Director

October 20, 2003

Mr. William T. Ferrell
Sheriff of Adams County
P.O.BoxF

Natchez, MS 39121

Dear Mr. Ferrell:

This office is currently representing Mr. Jeffrey Keith Havard in connection with his Direct Appeal. Because this
office did not represent Mr. Havard at trial, we are required by M.R.A_P. 22 (b) to investigate and raise post-
conviction issues. Pursuant to M.R.A.P. 22, this office would like to inspect all files concerning the investigation of
Mr. Havard’s case. M.R.A.P. 22 {c)(4)(ii) provides:

The State, to the extent allowed by law, shall make available to post-conviction
counsel the complete files of all law enforcement and prosecutorial agencies
involved in the investigation of the crimes committed and the prosecution of the petitioner.

Please contact me by telephone at 601.576.2316 on or before Nov 7, 2003, to set up a mutually convenient time for an
attorney from this office to inspect and/or copy the files. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact

me.

Yours Sincerely,

Stacy Ferraro
Attormey
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